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Thank God for your support and the generosity of all the people who
responded to the invitation to donate bonds for the education of our
children.

Thus, we continue with the typical activities at the beginning of the
school year:

  • Boys and girls started their schools. Complying with tasks and even
with evaluations.
  • Virtual English classes every Thursday afternoon.



• Training workshops at the Club Yes project, which is an initiative for
training in values and productivity.
  • On weekends we have soccer training for the boys and volleyball for
the girls.
  • A workshop with the parents of the boys and girls, so that they have
tools to raise their children.
  • Visits of the godmothers that lifted the hearts of the boys and girls.
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Don’t fear,  because I  am with you;
 don’t be afraid,  for I  am your God.

 I  wil l  strengthen you,
 I  wil l  surely help you;

 I  wil l  hold you
 with my righteous strong hand.

Isaiah 41 :10
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